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Why travelers and cars prefer parking with ValAir.

For 49 years, we've served thousands of over-achieving Cincinnati and Northern Kentucky travelers who realize that first-class services isn't reserved for 30,000 feet in the air. Family owned and operated since 1968, we take parking seriously. And it's our mission to make your parking experience just as memorable as your travels. 

When you meet us at ValAir, within minutes, our express valet service drops you off at the airport terminal in your own car, saving you time from circling a garage, or waiting around for a shuttle at a distant lot. On the way, the valet records your return information and any extra services you'd like while you're gone. We specialize in parking cars, not packing sardines. But should any damage occur to your car in our valet lot, we cover it. ValAir's valet express service is the only insured parking for CVG travelers. And you rest easy knowing our parking lots are secured and monitors 24/7.

When you return, ValAir monitors your flight to make sure our shuttle drivers are waiting to meet you curbside at the baggage claim and take you back to your car that's already running, and heated or cooled. Perfect for sizzling days, or frigid nights. And you'll enjoy the complimentary bottle of water with your receipt.

From premium services like car washes and detailing, fuel fill, windshield replacement, vehicle repairs, to oil changes and even dry cleaning, ValAir will take care of you! Become we're more than just valet service. We're parking for overachievers. Overachieving Rotarians receive our special rate of $15/day. For more information call Rotarian Cathy Matchinga at 859-689-7891 or visit www.valairparking.com.
----------------------------------------------------------------------------

Thursday, April 27, 2017

LUKE FICKELL
Head Football Coach
University of Cincinnati
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CINCINNATI FOOTBALL WELCOMES HEAD COACH !
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Veteran defensive coordinator and Ohio native, Luke Fickell, was named the University of Cincinnati’s 42nd football head coach in December 2016.
The 43-year old Fickell is an experienced 18-year coaching veteran at the Football Bowl Subdivision level. His impressive resume includes being on the staff of two national championship winning teams, seeing 12 of his players selected in the NFL Draft, and coordinating outstanding defenses over the last 12 seasons as a co-coordinator or defensive coordinator.
A native of Columbus, Ohio, Fickell is a graduate of DeSales High School, where he was a three-time, undefeated state wrestling champion, and he is a 1997 graduate of Ohio State. He played for the Buckeyes from 1992-96, redshirting the first year and then starting the next four seasons at nose guard. He started a school-record 50 consecutive games between 1993 and 1996.
Fickell graduated from Ohio State in 1997 with a degree in exercise science.
Luke and his wife, Amy, a graduate of Ohio State’s physical therapy school, have six children: Landon, Luca, twin sons Aydon and Ashton, and twin sons Laykon and Lucian.
 LOCATION: Hall of Mirrors 
MENU: Iceberg lettuce with marinated olives, pickled peppers, feta & oregano vinaigrette; roasted pork with warm mustard potato, braised greens & pork jus; and milk chocolate cheesecake.
ALTERNATE MENU: Herb marinated tofu with warm mustard potato, & braised greens OR April Salad -  Grilled chicken on baby kale with roasted tomato, caramelized fennel, & balsamic vinaigrette.

Meetings This Week:
11:15 a.m. New Member Orientation - Julep Room, 3rd FL
1:30 p.m. Membership Engagement Committee - Salon I, 4th FL

This Week's Birthdays:
April 25 - Wayne Jankowske wayne@bacadvisors.com
April 26 - Jim Wilson james@wilsoncpallc.com
April 27 - Dave Ziegler dziegler2014@gmail.com
April 28 - Roni Luckenbill roniluckenbill@girlscoutsofwesternohio.org
April 28 - Tony Maier amaier@united-maier.com
April 29 - Scott Slovin sslovin@woodlamping.com

2017 Member Anniversaries (with 5 year increments): 
APRIL
Greg Crowell - 25 Years!
Judie James - 25 Years!

Prospective Member Happy Hour - TONIGHT!
Join us for Happy Hour TONIGHT from 5:30 - 7:30 p.m., at Graydon Head's Main Street Event Center in Over-the-Rhine (1421 Main St - 45202). This event is open to all members, prospective members, friends, family and co-workers. Members bringing a prospect can attend at no cost, but RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED. Members not bringing a prospect are welcome too ($15.00 per person)! All reservations will include light appetizers and two glasses of wine or beer. Prospective members who attend Happy Hour can attend the Thursday, April 27th Rotary luncheon for FREE! Register online by clicking HERE.

Rotary Roadshow, May 4, 2017 ~ Belterra Park
Join us for a fun day of racing during Kentucky Derby Week at Belterra Park (ladies, be sure to break out your hats and fascinators)! Originally opened in 1925 as Coney Island Racetrack and later known as River Downs Racetrack, Belterra Park Gaming & Entertainment Center is now home to an exciting racing and gaming destination! The first 10 people who register will get to be in the winner's circle for The Rotary Club of Cincinnati Race. Chris Corrado, VP/General Manager of Belterra will be our speaker. A buffet lunch will be served - including spring salad with goat cheese, pecans, strawberries & honey vinaigrette, tomato & cucumber salad, bourbon marinated beef with a bourbon demi, honey baked ham with brown sugar glaze, mashed potatoes with chives, summer squash, mini pecan pies, red velvet cakes, and mint julep panna cotta. Reservations are required by THIS Friday, April 28, 2017 and can be made by clicking HERE and returning the form to the Rotary Office. 

Festival of Dinners - Craft Cocktail Dinner Party!
The Run For the Roses Derby Day Party previously scheduled for May 6th had to be cancelled due to scheduling conflicts. However, a new Craft Cocktail Dinner Party has been planned at the home of Debbie Bowman on Saturday, June 3, 2017, from 6:30 - 9:30 p.m. Join us at Debbie Bowman's beautiful home in Northern Kentucky for a night of fun/fresh beverages, a delicious home cooked dinner by Linda Muth, featuring pork tenderloin, her famous macaroni and cheese, Cuban slaw, black Russian cake, and much more! Featured liquid refreshments will include lemon meringue pie martinis, pineapple cosmopolitans made with pineapple-infused vodka, derby coolers, and a few other surprises. Hosted by Linda Muth, Debbie Bowman and Ken Saunders, only 30 seats are available at a cost of only $45.00 per seat! A sign-up sheet will be available at Rotary meetings, or you can contact the Rotary office at office@cincinnatirotary.org to be added to the list.

Buckner Shoes for Orphan Souls
Donate new shoes for vulnerable children around the world. New shoes provide education - many schools around the world require children to wear shoes to attend, but for many poverty-stricken families, shoes are a luxury they cannot afford. Why new shoes? - They last longer, and as a gift to a child, they communicate volumes about what someone is worth. Simply put, we think the children we serve are worth it. Our greatest need is for new athletic shoes in sizes Youth 1 - Adult 9. Place a special photo or note inside the shoes for the child who receives them. Or you can just simply donate money by filling out this FORM.

Membership Engagement Help Needed!
Now that we have 30+ people who want to "get into Rotary" due to the great job you all did during March Madness, we have the delightful opportunity of helping Rotary "get into these people". The Membership Engagement Committee has two key roles that have successfully kept our attrition rate of new members at ZERO this year. We need to quickly increase the number of people in both the Team Leader and New Member Advisor roles so the new applicants become engaged, involved members of our club. Click HERE for a description of each of these roles. With just the applications we presently have received, we need 6 Team Leaders and 28 New Member Advisors. With more applicants in the pipeline, we will need to add even more to both positions. Nancy Riesz will be meeting with those interested in becoming a Team Leader this Thursday, April 27th, in Salon I on the 4th floor after our lunch meeting. Nancy will also meet with those willing to be a New Member Advisor on Thursday, May 11th, after our lunch meeting. Thank you for helping our Club engage + retain ALL our new members for many years to come!

A Night at Great American Ball Park!
Bring friends and family to the ball park on the evening of Tuesday, June 6, 2017, 7:10 p.m.! Two ticket options are available: Dinner Buffet at Redlegs Landing (private area reserved just for us) including BBQ pulled chicken, all beef hotdogs, grilled bratwursts, Big Red Smokies, coleslaw, pasta salad, chocolate chip cookies, Ball Park peanuts, pretzel twists, unlimited water and soft drinks, and two beer tickets for $65.00 per person (includes game ticket in section 436) OR Individual Seat ONLY in section 436 for $25.00 per person. Click HERE to sign-up. 

Believe 2 Achieve Table Sponsorship
The 2017 Believe 2 Achieve event will be Saturday, June 24, 2017 at the Montgomery Inn Boathouse/Riverside Drive Outdoor Terrace from 6:00 - 9:30 p.m. The event will feature an open bar and an all-you-can-eat dinner by the bite featuring Montgomery Inn ribs, crab cakes, chicken drummets, vegetarian spring rolls, saratoga chips, desserts and much more!  Silent auctions will benefit Stepping Stones for Camp Allyn, Autism Society of Greater Cincinnati, and Down Syndrome Association of Greater Cincinnati. Our emcees for the evening will be Dave Lapham and Brad Johansen with special guest Ted Kremer! Individual tickets are a $125 donation per ticket. Table sponsorships are a $1,200 donation and include 10 tickets to the event, recognition the evening of the event, company logo/name displayed on your reserved table, company logo/name listed in the program. Click HERE to fill out the sign-up form.

Believe 2 Achieve - Silent Auction Donation Items
As a reminder, the Believe 2 Achieve Silent Auction Committee needs your help to assure the success of our 6th annual fundraiser, scheduled for Saturday, June 24, 2017 at the Montgomery Inn Boathouse. We are asking you to donate items to help raise funds to support the good work done by Stepping Stones/Camp Allyn, the Autism Society of Greater Cincinnati and the Down Syndrome Association of Greater Cincinnati. What types of things are we looking for? Here are a few thoughts: 

· Tickets to sporting events like the Reds, Bengals, FC Cincinnati, the Cyclones, ATP, Xavier University, the University of Cincinnati or Ohio State University to name a few! Parking passes as an addition are also most welcome!
· Tickets to cultural events in our great city! This includes the Broadway Series, Playhouse in the Park, the CSO and Pops, the Cincinnati Ballet and Cincinnati Opera
· Bottles of top-shelf liquor or wine
· $100 gift cards/certificates to our city's many fine restaurants
· Other merchant gift cards
· Framed art
· Themed gift baskets
· Travel packages, spa services and hotel stays
Be creative with your items as we welcome all donations! This will help us reach our goal of $44,000 for the Silent Auction. Forms for your donations are available at the meeting check-in table or by clicking HERE. Please complete a form for each item donated. We need all items by May 19, 2017 to assure everything is ready for June 24th. If you have any questions, please contact Susan Wilkinson at susan.wilkinson@uc.edu. The Silent Auction Committee thanks you in advance!

Rotary District 6670 Dayton Dragons  Rotary Club Day
Come out and have a great time with colleagues, friends and family taking in a Dayton Dragons game in our Group Seats! Rotary Club Day at Fifth Third Field will be Sunday, July 23, 2017, 2:00 p.m. as the Dayton Dragons take on the Burlington Bees. What's included? - game ticket for a stadium seat, Dayton Dragons hat, your group is announced over the PA system and displayed on their  video board, great entertainment and a chance to win Dragons merchandise through a private group raffle! The cost is only $15.00 per ticket and can be made by clicking HERE and sending the completed form & payment to - Mail: Dayton Dragons, Fifth Third Field, P.O. Box 2107, Dayton, OH 45401; Fax: 937-228-2284; or Email: dragons@daytondragons.com.  

PROGRAM: Rotary Roadshow ~ Belterra Park
Reservations are required by THIS Friday, April 28, 2017 and can be made by clicking HERE and returning the form to the Rotary Office.
 

Vision: A second century of engaged leaders making an impact on our club, community and the world.

Mission: Providing selfless service in the community and the world through involved and engaged members.



